ELMVALE         NEWSLETTER  
The 4 National Priorities for Scottish pupils are that they become

 Successful Learners, Effective Contributors, Responsible Citizens and Confident Individuals.

                                                  March 2023

Primary News

Dear Parents/Carers

There’s lots happening in the run up to Easter, please read on to find out more.
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Saturday 1 April – Sunday 16 April 
Our school & nursery will close at 2.30pm on Friday 31 March and will reopen on Monday 17 April 
1 May Day
8 May Coronation
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School closed at 1pm on Friday 23 June, 24 June- 15 August Summer holiday children return on 16 August
Events / Dates
March
27 -3  Literacy week 
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2 Dress up / Dress a potato, World Book Day
2 Football Team (P6,5,4) at Springburn Park 3-5
3 Illustrators workshop with P7

Dragons Den with P6/5
3,10 Mrs Edman’s group local area & Glasgow Green
6  Superstar Literacy Award & Guess the teachers favourite book challenge presented at assembly

7 Tom Morgan-Jones (author) to visit P4 & P4/3

P2I & P2L Stirling Castle visit
8  Caledonian University Reading support restarts
8 MsMissMrs speaking to families about finance

22 Parents’ Nights 3-6
23 Parents’ Nights 4-7
27 2pm Spring Assembly – school hall, parents invited (balconies only)

28 Decorate your egg competition.
29 Talent Show am children audience, 2pm parents audience
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P6 They are helping with nursery transitions and take part in Peer Mediation every playtime/lunchtime. 
Pedestrian Zone

Thank you to our parents, locals & visitors who continue to avoid using streets outside the school walls You are all helping to keep our children safe. 
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P7 netball tournament at Eastbank Academy and Scottish Dancing Festival at Bellahouston. The girls in P7 are attending Women in Sport workshop at Petershill. They are beginning a series of transitions lessons with Royston Youth Action Group to prepare them for high school. 

P4 will have a football coach working with them for 4 weeks on Wednesday afternoons and will be gardening on Thursday mornings. They are also in the process of planning and writing their solo talks for a Dragons Den pitch 
Head Lice

Don’t forget to regularly check your child’s as wherever children play together this often happens.
Reminder
Children are allowed access to water during lessons but not juice. There should be no bottles of Prime – Hydrated or Energy as these contain
artificial sweeteners and preservatives and caffeine respectively.
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Nursery News
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We would like to welcome all our new children and families to Elmvale Nursery Class.

We have lots of exciting times ahead for us all.

We would like to Thank all our parents who were able to make our Literacy week events. Your children enjoyed sharing Breakfast/Brunch and stories with you. We really appreciate the time parents have taken to come into our nursery and read stories to our children.
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Our commitment to fun and engaging activities often results in children needing spare clothes. Please ensure your child has the following items in their nursery bag:
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Trousers

Tops

Pants

Socks.

Your child’s learning can now be viewed online from our Seesaw App. If any parents do not have a code please speak to member of staff who will be more than happy to help you.
Our planning focus of the month includes:
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Story of the month is Guess How Much I Love You
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Rhyme of the month is Humpty Dumpty
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During this plan staff will focus on developing your child’s ability to:

Explore letters in and around their environment, 

good listening and turn taking. 

Developing the awareness of money and counting on and back supporting your child’s numeracy skills. 

Learn all about their feeling’s beginning to name their emotions and how to be a good friend.

All these skills will enable your child to become a successful learner, confident individual, responsible citizen and an effective contributor.
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Lending Library.

The children have been choosing stories from our lending library to take home in their individual bags. The book will be on loan to your child for one week only and is to be returned the following Wednesday. Please can all parents please return your child’s chosen story in their bag to allow them to continue borrow other books.
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Polite reminder

 Can parents please ensure they telephone 
0141 558-5238 if your child is going to be absent for any reason or if they will be attending any 

appointments.

headteacher@elmvale-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
We appreciate your continued support in paying toy fund especially under the current climate. This allows children to enjoy extra experiences and resources.

If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Please see Primary News for holiday dates.
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